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8
th

 May 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Breakfast Club and After School Club Fees 

We operate both breakfast and after school club as a service to you our parents and to benefit 

our children.  Both these services are provided on the basis that they are none profit making 

but in order for them to continue they cannot incur a loss and impact on the school budget.  

Therefore, to keep them running on a break even basis it is necessary for us to review costs 

annually.  

The Governors have carried out an annual review and based on increases in general cost of 

living ie: overheads, wages, provision etc.  We have also looked at the booking in and 

payment system and would like to make this more efficient.  Therefore, we are offering a 

discounted price for booking and paying in advance.  To get the discounted rate you must 

book and pay for your child’s place by Friday latest the week before. 

 

The pricing structure from after the half term holidays (Monday 12
th

 June 2017) will be: 

 

After School Club Book and pay in advance  Ad hoc sessions/payment on day 

Half Session  £5.50     £6.00 

Full Session  £8.00     £9.00 

10% Discount will apply for siblings. 

 

Breakfast Club - £2.50 per day, payment on the day or in advance. 

 

Please can I remind you that we cannot accept payment in arrears.  Payments need to be either  

in advance to make use of the discount or pay on the day or within the week that the service 

has been provided.   

 

Please note: the two new government schemes coming into play later this year – Tax Free 

Childcare and 30 Hours Free EYFS Childcare.  For further information or to register go to:  

www.childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk.  or speak to the school office for more 

information.  You may be eligible for one of these schemes which in turn will save you 

money on your breakfast and after school club fees. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Jen Hindley 

Headteacher    
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